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Comments: I am born and raised in Montana. I'm so sick of big cooperations coming into our state and buying up

land and resources. The most alarming thing is this is forest service land! The peoples land- not private! Holland

is known for hikes, beautiful lake and calmness with many sups, kayaks and non motorized sports.  The plans

Include a new boat launch which will drastically change the lake. The proposed expansion will also devour lake

front views already in place! If they want to help- then renovate the existing structure- do not change add or take

away from the beauty that is holland lake.

 

  The Forrest Service needs to have more responsibility when it comes to these big projects as their effects on

the wildlife and environment. For some reason, the timeline is  speed up development, it needs to take into

account the impacts it will have on the environment and the wildlife. The amount of development that  Holland

Lake Lodge and POWDR are proposing warrants an Environmental Impact Statement, not just a categorical

exclusion. Please don't let our federal lands that are here for all of us be ruined by no doing your due diligence to

make sure that the land and all creatures great and small will not be affected by this development. Thank you.


